
From: Chan, Esther [mailto:Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk]  
Sent: 09 August 2013 12:12 
To: 'manuelrocha@hotmail.com' 
Cc: Martin, Simon; Patel, Yogini; Rudman, Grace; Miller-Johnson, Lavine; Kerai, Alpesh; Adolphus 
Adrian - QK; Mortimer Nick - QK; McDonald Nicola - QK 
Subject: Application Consultation -Grill 4 U, 758 Harrow Road, London, NW10 5LE (ref: 1707179) 
Importance: High 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
Licence: Variation Application 
Reference: 1707179 
 
Dear Mr Rocha, 
 
Agent: Jose Manuel Rocha 
Applicant: Mr. Nuno Rodrigues 
Premises: Grill 4 U, 758 Harrow Road, London, NW10 5LE 
             
Further to my inspection on Thursday 8th August 2013, please be advised that the 
consultation period for the variation application for the above premises is now suspended for 
the following reason: 
. 
•           Plan not showing a true reflection of the premises layout.  
 
During my visit, Ms Ana Maria Silva mentioned a revised plan was submitted to the Council 
after you had submitted the application, I can confirm we do not have a revised version. As a 
result, the consultation period cannot begin until an amended plan is submitted to all the 
responsible authorities. Once we receive an accurate plan, we will inform you of the new 
consultation date.  You must remove all existing ‘blue’ notices and replace them with an 
amended copies to reflect the changes once we have notified you. 
 
At the time of my inspection, it was noted that there were empty bottles of alcohol on the 
table outside the premises, however the external area with tables and chairs is not indicated 
on the current plan.  
 
If you wish to include the external area to provide licensable activities, you must: 
 
1) provide written documentation to prove the land outside the premises is privately owned 
by the freeholder/leaseholder. 
2) indicate the external seating area on the plan of the premise. 
 
Until this is clarified, no licensable activities should be conducted outside the premises. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0208 937 
5303. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Safer Streets 
Brent Council  
Brent Civic Centre 
Engineers Way 
Wembley 



HA9 0FJ 
 

-- 
The use of Brent Council's e-mail system may be monitored and communications read in 
order to secure effective operation of the system and other lawful purposes. 
 


